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I'm writing in opposition to SB 210. 

Oregon has one of the most secure and trusted vote-by-mail systems in the country. 

Switching to in-person voting would be unnecessary, expensive, and disruptive.  So 

many people are not able to stand in long voting lines, whether it's because they 

have a disability, medical condition, child-care/adult-care issues, or are working long 

hours.  Mail-in ballots helps to ensure the most people possible have the ability to 

vote.  So many people choose not to vote.  If mail-in ballots and voting go away, even 

fewer people will vote. 


